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OCCU branch in Cottage Grove coming soon

Eugene, Oregon – OCCU is coming to the Cottage Grove community with a new

full-service branch set to open in June.

The new branch will be located at 150 N. Gateway Blvd, Cottage Grove. It will be open

Monday through Friday, with ATM service Saturday. Full branch hours and other

information will be available at MyOCCU.org/Locations.

The branch will offer all traditional financial services, such as checking and savings

accounts; auto, home and personal loans; financial planning; business lending; and

insurance services. In addition, the branch will feature both drive-up and walk-up ATMs

with video teller service. These ATMs connect members to OCCU representatives who

can offer additional support and handle more complex transactions than traditional

ATMs.

Cottage Grove will be OCCU’s 15th branch.

About OCCU
OCCU is a not-for-profit financial cooperative with more than $3 billion in assets.

Founded in Eugene, OR, in 1956, OCCU has an expanding network of branches and
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web tools to provide its more than 260,000 member-owners with a full suite of financial

services. Membership is open to anyone living or working in 28 Oregon counties or

anywhere in Washington. Learn more at MyOCCU.org.
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